
PROJECT TITLE: Fort Sanders Area Water Main Replacement Project
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UPDATE:  

PROJECT OVERVIEW: KUB started a large water main replacement project covering 
the area between Grand Avenue, 17th Street, White Avenue, and 23rd Street (see work 
zone on attached map) on Sunday, August 6. Construction will continue north on 22nd 
Street toward Grand Avenue over the next several months. Additional crews will start 
work on other nearby streets in the coming months. The overall project is scheduled 
for completion by June 2024.

Clinch Avenue Water Main Installation:

All water main, water service and paving restoration work is now complete on Clinch 
Avenue.  KUB contract crews will complete sidewalk restoration in the coming weeks.  
All traffic patterns have returned to normal.
  
White Avenue Water Main Installation:

KUB crews started initial construction efforts this week on White Avenue between 21st 
Street and 19th Street.  Water main installation is scheduled to begin early next week 
with all work occurring at night. This phase of the project has an estimated duration 
of three weeks with road, lane, and sidewalk closures in the immediate work area.  All 
roads will return to normal patterns during non-work hours.

Access to all parking garages and business entrances will be maintained throughout 
this process. As construction progresses, please anticipate road, lane, and sidewalk 
closures in the immediate construction zone.

PROJECT UPDATES: Regular updates will be posted for the duration of the project at 
https://www.kub.org/kub-major-projects-fort-sanders-ut-area, Twitter, and Nextdoor. 

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


